My name is Amy Guy, and | am writing in support of SB 240 and raising the 3 percent enrollment cap on virtual schools. Rural
schools are challenged in their ability to offer a diverse range of services and programs for students. Robbing parents of school
choice does not guarantee local districts will recover lost ADM, as many parents, like myself, will go to any means necessary to find
a quality fit and education for our children. My children have thrived in a virtual school environment (Oregon Charter Academy) and
they will not return to our local school district. Period.



